From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:14:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 6:56 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Hagif Moore

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

In this current financial climate it is too much to ask residents to pay an increase in gas rates. Many people are
struggling to afford their current bills not to mention increases in them. This is an opportunity for Enbridge Gas to
review cost savings practices from within their organization before asking Canadians to pay increased rates.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





